
Hello Hornet Families, 

 

The next School Improvement Team meeting will be in our media center on Monday November 18 at 

4:30. All are welcome to attend and we are still looking for parent leaders to be a part of the team. If 

you are interested, send me a message through this app or just come on over on Monday. 

 

This is American Education Week! What better time to acknowledge the deep commitment of our 

teachers and to get even more laser focused on making the most of the educational opportunities at 

ARMS. 

 

The ARMS Book Fair is coming this week! All students will have two opportunities to visit; once with 

their ELA teacher and once later in the week. Get ready! 

 

Report Cards are coming home on Tuesday. Check your child’s bookbag and PowerSchool to 

monitor their progress. Our goal is that all students earn grades of C or higher. To do that, students 

must be present in school and they must complete their assignment to the best of their ability. 

Remember, all students are expected to spend 30 minutes per night on iReady, practicing essential 

math and reading skills. Is your child on track with this expectation? If not, it is easy to fix that today! 

 

With the Thanksgiving holiday around the corner, ARMS is collecting family recipes for all meals of 

the day, including beverages and desserts! We invite submissions from students, families, and staff 

and we encourage recipes from all cultural backgrounds and traditions! Your recipe might even 

make it into the ARMS Cookbook! See our ParentSquare to scan and submit your yummy family 

recipes! 

 

The CMS School Choice Fair is coming on Saturday, December 7 from 10:00 – 4:00 at the Park 

Expo located at 800 Briar Creek Road. Mark your calendars! The CMS School Choice Fair begins 

November 18. School choices must be made by December 20. All 8th graders received a permission 

slip for a field trip to the Park Expo Choice Fair exhibit to ensure everyone is well-informed about 

their options. Those permission slips are due this Thursday. 

 

ARMS is partnering with Charlotte FC this Thursday for our first Soccer Festival! We are excited 

about the partnership, which will include a soccer skill development clinic for our students! 

 

As a reminder, every member of the Hornet family must meet our Hornet Way standards, which are: 

1) Be present and on time to class every day, 2) Be respectful, 3) Be responsible, 4) Be Honest, and 

5) Be Polite. These are minimal expectations that everyone can accomplish every single day. Thank 

you for reinforcing these school expectations at home. 

 

We appreciate your continued support of Albemarle Road Middle School and we look forward to 

another great week of students GLOWing UP by growing, leading, optimizing, and winning 

academically and socially each and every day! 

 

Enjoy you day! 


